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A fun part about our 2022 High School English Camp in Transworld University
is that Albert leads a round of exciting activities on the 2nd day.  Students are split
into groups of four or five people, they are then asked to compete with another group
to finish the tasks of six different settings.  Students need to understand the
instructions in English, then work together as a team to solve the questions one by
one.  The games required good teamwork, speed, clear minds, and other skills.  We
can easily see that all students are trying their very best to engage in the games with
high momentum.  And these activities also make a good start of our second day
program.





Students all knew that we would have group presentations at the very end of our camp
on the second day, thus they formed the groups and started to plan for it on the first
day.  In the group discussion session, they brainstormed with different ideas,
combining their strengths and creativities, they put the work together piece by piece
and created the outline of their presentation.  Some groups even got their whole
project done within an hour, but more will further develop their work afterwards in the
hotel.  It’s a nice process of learning and students mentioned that they learned from
their teammates as everyone contributed in different ways.  So by working on this
task, they understood the importance of teamwork once again, which they will
encounter a lot in future study lives.

Students in our High School English Camp Taiwan (HSECTW) T-shirts.




